
 
From: Richard D. Anderson [mailto:randerson@riverviewcb.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2009 10:25 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN #3064-AD37 
 
I strongly recommend that the TAG program and the TLGP be extended at least until 12/31/10. 
 
Richard D. Anderson 
President/CEO 
Riverview Community Bank 
763-274-3210 Direct 
763-274-3201 Fax 
  
 


